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Confident, Caring, Creative 5th November 2018 

Headteacher’s Message 
Welcome back, the children are already enjoying their term 2 learning. Our Chantry Value this week is 

Kind and it has been so lovely to witness how many of our children have shown such kindness to others 

in the playground, at lunchtime and in their classrooms.  

Our Chantry Value next week is Respectful. 

 

Parent Consultations take place on Tuesday and Thursday evenings this week and structured          

conversations over the next two weeks. Please make sure that you have made an appointment to see 

your child’s teacher to hear how they have settled into their new year group and how they are            

progressing in their learning. It is so important for the class teacher to have the opportunity to talk to you 

about your child  in more detail than at the classroom door. 
 

Assembly reward 
Our first class of the week for exemplary behaviour in assemblies is Reception! Congratulations to  

Reception for your fantastic behaviour in all our assemblies across the week. What great role models 

you are already. Enjoy your reward this week. 
 

Staffing Changes 
We are delighted to let you know that Mrs Vaughan is our new school secretary. Congratulations to her 

on her new role. Don’t worry, she will still be based at the front desk as our main point of contact with 

parents.  
 

Christmas Carol Service 
We will be holding our KS2 Carol Service on Wednesday 

19th December at St Peters Church, Bexhill Old Town. The 

service will take place at 11am. All KS2 parents and carers 

are welcome to join us. 

Becky Reed     

PFF 
Just a reminder that the PFF are holding a Bingo Night on 

Friday November  9th. Come and  have a fun evening whilst 

raising funds to support the school. 

Tea Towel Orders 

Orders and payments for KS1 and KS2 tea towels need to 

be in by Wednesday 7th November. The tea towels are 

priced at £4.50 and will make great Christmas presents! 


